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The Director Your ref. Oslo

JJH/MHR
362/3200/90

12 June, 1990

Emnetu Tesfay
RICE-NORWAY Coordinator
P.0.Bo 714

4001 STAVANGER

We are in receipt of your letter of May 31, 1990 requesting
financial support for a one day conference on Eritrea to be
held in London on 23 November 1990.

I am sorry to have to inform you that our institute is a
research institute with no funds available for support of
outside endeavours.

I wish you every success with your conference.

Sincerely

Johan Jorgen Holst \
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